
 

 

 

From: M Simmons <matthewsimmons42@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2024 11:17 AM
To: CBSC@DGS 
Subject: Bike Parking in Green Building Standards Code 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Completed 

CAUTION: This email originated from a NON-State email address. Do not click links or open attachments unless you are certain of 
the sender’s authenticity. 

Hello, 

Please increase the required long-term bike parking to one bicycle space per dwelling unit in the code. 0.5 per 
unit is too low and will leave half of the residents without space for their bikes.  

Thank you, 
Matt Simmons 
Eureka, CA 95503 
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